


• School Store – 5/8
• PTA Mother’s Day Plant Sale – 5/10
• Mother’s Day – 5/12
• Community DEAR Time – 5/14 Grades K-2
• Long Island Ducks Game – 5/18
• Community DEAR Time – 5/17 Grades 3-5
• Lee Road presents Moana – 5/30- Wisdom Lane
• Memorial Day – School Closed – 5/24 and 5/27







Lee Roaders (Madeline Barea, Lucas Miler, Emily LaMantia, Annabella 
Fahey, and Sophia Elkadi) were recognized at last nights Board of Ed 

meeting for their outstanding participation in this years All County and 
LISFA music festivals. We are so proud of them for their hard work and 

dedication to music. Congrats to all who were also recognized!



Lee Roaders in grades K-2 were Nutrition Kings, Queens, and Knights, 
while older students played Door Dash to reinforce the importance of 
healthy eating. Healthy Snack Tag reminded the students that eating 
healthy snacks not only gives them more energy, it also makes them 

think better!



Lee Roaders in grades K-2 were Nutrition Kings, Queens, and Knights, 
while older students played Door Dash to reinforce the importance of 
healthy eating. Healthy Snack Tag reminded the students that eating 
healthy snacks not only gives them more energy, it also makes them 

think better!



Students in Mrs. Ottomano’s fourth grade class 
had fun solving math problems with their names 

in it!
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Ms. Dunbar’s class crushed their I-Ready lessons 
and celebrated with a root beer float party! Hard 

work pays off!!



Fourth graders found their Zen in these 
calming koi compositions.



Students in Mrs. Torre & Ms. Bischof's Class learned all 
about the holiday of Cinco de Mayo. They read books, 

created piñatas and wore their own sombreros.



Ms. Vrachnas’ 5th grade class, students creatively explore 
geometry by crafting their names using various shapes, 

showcasing their imagination and understanding of geometric 
concepts.



Vincent Petruzzeli, a fourth grader at Lee Road Elementary School, was 
chosen as a winning selection in the Nassau Reading Council's Young 

Authors Contest. The Nassau Reading Councils Young Authors Contests 
asks students to express themselves and tell stories about their lives by 

writing personal narratives.







Mrs. Marek’s kindergarten class took a “five senses nature walk”. 
Students identified things they see, hear, feel, taste, and smell during 

spring, then wrote a five senses poem. Students also used a mixture of 
shaving cream and glue and painted beautiful butterflies and flowers!
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